

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS

KIOSK CIPC SELF SERVICE IN PAVILLION AT DURBAN WILL BE CLOSED FOR THE PUBLIC ON THE 24 OCTOBER TO 25 OCTOBER 2024.

Dear Customers

Please be advised that the Kiosk CIPC Self Service In Pavillion at Durban is closed for the public from 24 October to 25 October 2024 re-open on 28 October 2024

Please use the Enquiry system (https://enquiries.cipc.co.za) eservices, new eservices and social Media Platforms in the meantime.

Web Services: www.cipc.co.za and www.bizportal.gov.za

Call Centre Number: 0860 100 2472

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.

Yours Sincerely

Commissioner: CIPC Adv. Rory Voller

²⁴ /10 /2024

The dti Campus (Block F - Entfutfukweni), 77 Meintjies Street, Sunnyside, Pretoria I P O Box 429, Pretoria, 0001

Call Centre: 086 100 2472

Email: cipc@cipc.co.za Website: www.cipc.co.za